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Riverview School Board President, Dr. Maureen McClure, Honored as 

National Education Finance Conference Distinguished Fellow 

Associate Professor and Riverview Board President, Dr. Maureen McClure, has been named as a National Education 

Finance Conference (NEFC) Distinguished Fellow. The honor is one of the highest recognitions in the field of 

education finance. Dr. McClure will be honored during the National Education Finance Conference, occurring 

February 10-12, 2016, in Jacksonville, Fl. 

 

Dr. McClure is a senior researcher in the Institute for International Studies in Education (IISE) as well as former 

chair in the Department of Administrative and Policy Studies at the University of Pittsburgh School of Education. She 

teaches courses in fiscal and strategic management, education and development debates, and international and 

global education. Her research focuses on education in the generational interest. 

 

Each year, the NEFC Distinguished Research & Practice Fellow Awards committee extends its award to 10 

individuals who have gained national visibility by their "exemplary research and/or practice in the field of public 

education finance both on the elementary and secondary level as well as in higher education." The next year's 

committee is then drawn from past recipients. 

Dr McClure has served on the Riverview School District board for the last 4 years and now serves as the president. 

The District is proud of her accomplishments and appreciative of the service she provides to the students of 

Oakmont and Verona. 

 

For additional information please contact: 
Elissa Miller 412.828.1800 x4040 

emiller@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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